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December 1, 2020

Welcome: Brandi  (there were 5 in attendance)

Financial Report: Re-Va, motion to approve by Leasa Huff 2nd by Mr. Soleus


· We started off the meeting with discussion about the Parades coming up in December. Students will not wear uniforms, just dress warmly. They can wear festive hats if they have one. We will not provide this year.
· Next on the agenda is the upcoming concert on December 8th in the High School Auditorium. They will be breaking into 3 groups to help with crowd control and safety.
· Re-Va will be taking pictures for the Year Book
· Speaking of Year Books, we are still in need of volunteers to help with the pages and organization, we are still waiting on some photo’s from Sexton photography. You can email any photos to neoshowildcatband@gmail.com
· The Band will be starting Pepcats on January 25th. Additional dates are January 29th, February 2, February 18, and February 23rd.
· We are still discussing the upcoming Pasta Jazz Fundraiser on March 26th. Mr. Duffield will be checking with the Central Office to make sure we are still able to do this. 

Meeting was closed by Brandi. (short meeting)


Next meeting will be Tuesday, January 5th at 6:00 p.m. in the High School Band Room.

(could be post poned due to first day back to school)
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